
Aniak Public Library Report

The library has been operating under regular business hours for a month now. Within 
that month we have put together a list of things we’d like to host in the summer. We had our first 
story time with volunteer reader, Ms. Rebecca Stallworth. It was a success as far as getting 
community members to join in on some fun at the library. Our goal is still to encourage reading, 
and with hosting story time is that we’ll get more engagement within the library and that the 
community will check out books or see what we have to offer at the least. We’re slowly 
preparing for moving locations.


